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Upcoming Events 

Date Event 

22nd April 

PSSA  Netball  Western River-

ina Trials @ Narrandera 

Wear Red Legacy Fundraiser 

23rd April School ANZAC Day ceremony 

25th April ANZAC Day 

27th April  K-2 Altina Wildlife Excursion 

6th May K-6 Athletics Carnival 

7th May Mother’s Day Stall 

Newsletter: Term 2 Week 1 20/4/2021 

MOTHER’S DAY STALL DONATIONS 

On  Friday the 7th May, we will be holding our an-

nual ‘Mother’s Day Stall’. This will be held in the 

morning, starting straight after the school assem-

bly.  Each class will take in turns to buy from the 

donations provided. 

If donations could be sent into the office as soon as 

possible so students can have the opportunity to 

buy a surprise for Mum. Prices will range from 

$1.00—$6.00. 

 

ANZAC DAY 

 

Students will be attending the school service on 

Friday 23rd April. Each year the SRC runs a fund-

raising activity to support the local Legacy branch. 

This year students will be permitted to wear red or 

camouflage coloured clothing (without any weap-

ons) and bring a gold coin donation to 

spell the word   L-E-G-A-C-Y in coins. 

 

School Captains and  a staff representative have 

been invited to take part in the ANZAC Day march 

to be held in town on Sunday the 25th April. Due to 

Covid restrictions there will be no participation in 

the march for students or the ability to attend as a 

school group this year.  There will be no school 

presence at the dawn service. 

From The Principal 

This term we see the easing of restrictions due to COVID 

19 with the return to whole school assemblies on Fri-

days at 12.25pm. This week is the school ANZAC service 

so parents will be permitted to attend assemblies from 

week 2. At this stage we ask parents to attend if their 

child’s class is presenting or your child is receiving an 

award.  

On staff development yesterday teachers and support 

staff worked together examining the new school im-

provement plan which is available on the school web-

site and reviewing our training on restorative practice. 

Deniliquin Little Athletics was unfortunately unable to 

form a committee at their recent AGM and after our 

current carnival will not be able to support school carni-

vals. More information will come out next week. 



Canteen Roster 

Tuesday 20th April MAUREEN 

Wed 21st April Sharni Hood 

Thursday 22nd April Edwina Knox 

Friday 23rd April Chook Watson 

Ali Macdonald 

Monday 26th April CLOSED 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Bunny was here… 

When students arrived at Deni North on the last 

day of term 1 they found Easter Bunny footprints 

throughout the school! After the Easter Hat Parade 

KHP and K/1TC went on an adventure following the 

footsteps. Easter Bunny arrived at the school gate 

near the Library, travelled through the staffroom, 

into the front office, over to 1/2H, 2/3C, KHP and 

K/1TC before hopping over the back fence towards 

the river. We decided that Easter Bunny must have 

left that way to visit the students at all of the other 

local Deni schools.  

We hope that Easter Bunny found each of you over 

the Easter break and that you all had a well-

deserved break with your family and friends. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR EASTER  

RAFFLE WINNERS: 

1ST PRIZE  LOTUS GALLPEN-BROWN 

2ND PRIZE PAM BADDELEY 

3RD PRIZE AVALA PEPPER 

4TH PRIZE CHERYL MCMILLAN 

5TH PRIZE GEORGE BULL 

Thank you for your generous donations. Our recipi-

ents were super excited  to be receiving their win-

nings.  

Thank you to Maureen, for all her organising. 



EASTER HAT PARADE 

On Thursday 1st April, Deniliquin North school held our 

annual Easter Hat Parade.  

The day started with the children of Stage 1 and Early 

Stage 1 singing “Aussie Easter Oi Oi Oi”. This was en-

joyed by everyone who say it—lots of fun!  

The singing was followed by the parade itself—starting 

with the senior classes. 

It was fantastic to see the effort that so many people 

had gone to in creating the hats and their hair for the 

parade. There was even some who used the April Fools 

Day theme, to inspire their hat and outfit. Well done to 

everyone for the effort that was put in. 

Thanks must go to Mr Peterson, Pam Baddeley and Mrs 

Thompson (a former North School Teacher), for helping 

out with the judging. Thanks also to Mrs Tubb and oth-

ers for photos. We were lucky to have Stacey Clancy pre-

pare the certificates. It was wonderful to see so many 

parents and family members here to watch the parade. 

Here are a list of winners from the day. 

Claire Wing. 

Smallest Hat:  Tiffany Hart,  April Walker, Jack Murray, 

Jack McGrillen, Alyssa Hawley. 

Tallest Hat: Oliver Hall, Violet Murray, Miley Hussey, 

William Turner, Harvey Campbell, Anna Wilson. 

Best Own Creation: Angus Browne, Connor Sampson, 

Jascha Munro, Maya Hilton, Jaymie Grumley-Alley, Lo-

gan Andrews, Harry Bull. 

Most Creative Hat: Ari Tremble, Pippa Holden, Indi Hil-

ton, Frida Gallpen-Brown, Miles Allitt, Tamika Johnstone. 

Best April Fools Day Themed Hat: Leroy Fisicaro, Mrs 

PC, Ned Campbell, Vinnie Marcu, Henry Campion, Ethan 

Baker. 

Most Colourful Hat: Olivia Butcher, Nate Sutton, Lotus 

Gallpen-Brown, Archie McKern, Grace Macdonald, So-

phie Taylor. 

Biggest Hair: Ruby Gordon, Pippa Wilson 

Most Colourful Hair: Holley Tolley, Addison Mutch 

Most Creative Hair: Benji Marshall, Brydy Barnett 

Best April Fools Day Themed Hair: Kiara Clancy 








